
 
 

 
 

 
Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Task Force Highlights 

Friday, May 13, 2022 
 

Ms. Thomas led the group in a discussion about transitioning the DEI Task Force to an official 
participatory governance committee that would report to the College Steering Committee. The 
Task Force discussed members interested in joining, committee responsibilities, goals for year 
one, and committee composition. The Task Force also reviewed groups on campus that engage 
in similar work and shared ideas for how the information could be shared and received between 
other committees. 

Dr. Christian updated the members on the number of students and employees who have 
completed the DEI survey thus far.  

The last DEI Task Force meeting will be on June 10, both in person and online. Light 
refreshments will be provided to celebrate the work that the Task Force has accomplished over 
the past two years.        


